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4th COUNCIL MEETING 
Helsinki, 5-7th May 2006 
 
Adopted resolution 
 

The next election of the EGP committee 
 
 
Considering that the next election of the committee would normally be scheduled for spring 2009..; 
 
Considering that at that time we would be in full election campaign and only 2-3 months before the 
June 2009 European Elections..; 
 
This EGP committee asks the council to accept that the next elections for committee be postponed 
till after the 2009 European Elections, i.e. autumn 2009 
 


